
Response letter 

Thank you for reviewing our paper manuscript # WJG-52996 entitled 

“Differentiation of atypical hepatic hemangioma from liver metastases: 

Diagnostic performance of a novel type of color contrast enhanced ultrasound” 

and we really appreciate your wonderful comments. In the revised version, we have 

attempted to successfully provide a reasonable answer for each question and revised 

the paper according to the valuable recommendations.  

 

To Reviewer-1 

This is an interesting study on the use of ultrasound for diagnosis and follow up 

of liver hemangioma vs. liver metastases. 

Response: Thanks for your comments. Regarding to “Minor language polishing”, this 

manuscript has been polished by a professional English language editing services - 

American Journal Experts. Please see the attachments. 

 

To Reviewer-2 

This is a good and interesting paper, welcome for the clinical practice. Please continue 

the study as a prospective one. Underline that CPI is useful especially for people with 

lower CEUS experience. 

Response: We thank you for your positive comments. We has underlined that CPI is 

useful especially for people with lower CEUS experience in the discussion.  


